
From: Erica Brown <Erica.Brown@scdhhs.gov>
To: John SupraSUPRA@scdhhs.gov

Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
Date: 8/16/2013 11:32:31 AM

Subject: Joe Waters / Goldman Sachs

Hi John & Christian,
I just got a call from Joe Waters asking to follow up on a few points:
 

1.)    He wanted to know if either of you (or Tony) wants to speak at the ICS presentations on Aug. 28.  I told him I 
didn’t think so but I would confirm and get back to him

2.)    He wanted to follow up on an introduction to Cristina Shapiro from Goldman Sachs and schedule a time for 
her to meet with everyone while she is here on Aug 28th

 
We have a call scheduled with Joe next Wednesday but please let me know if you want me to respond to either of 
these points before that.
 
Thanks!
Erica
 
Erica Brown
SC Department of Health and Human Services
1801 Main Street
Columbia, SC 29202
Office: (803) 898-3062
Mobile: (978) 895-1217
Email: Erica.Brown@scdhhs.gov
 

Confidentiality Note

This message is intended for the use of the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain 
information, including health information, that is privileged, confidential, and the disclosure of which is 
governed by applicable law. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or the 
employee or agent responsible to deliver it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any 
dissemination, distribution or copying of this information is STRICTLY PROHIBITED. 
 

If you have received this in error, please notify us immediately and destroy the related message.

mailto:Erica%20Brown%20%3CErica.Brown@scdhhs.gov%3E
mailto:SUPRA@scdhhs.gov
mailto:ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
mailto:Erica.Brown@scdhhs.gov

